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Rockford Hills (City Hall) – We are pleased to announce our imminent nomination of the new
State Attorney. We started this process several weeks ago on notification of State Attorney
Ashbrook’s retirement. We thank her again for the effort she has put into her work and her
dedication to the field.

This is a significant position with a large impact on the State and the citizens protected under it
and as such we have put a large amount of review and pressure on this nomination. In that
search we were graced with multiple qualified applicants, all of which we thank for their
consideration of the position.

Now, after much conversation, and pending approval by the legislature, we are happy to
nominate Associate Justice Doc Hilliard as our pick for State Attorney who will be stepping
down from the Judiciary to assist in this.

We have supreme confidence in Mr. Hilliard and are looking forward to what the future will
bring.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Barbant
Governor of San Andreas
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